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Lou Mansolillo

From: Maxim Fetissenko <team@speak4.co>
Sent: Tuesday, June 10, 2025 11:07 AM
To: House Environment and Natural Resources Committee
Subject: Time for Real Recycling Reform

Dear House Environment and Natural Resources Committee,  

As a lifelong Rhode Islander, I care about our neighborhoods, our Bay, and making sure working families and small 
businesses aren’t stuck paying for a broken recycling system. 

Please pass H 6207 and S 996—the modern Bottle Bill and EPR—before session ends. 

Too many bottles and cans are ending up as litter or in the landfill, while taxpayers and towns cover the cost. Let’s get 
recycling reform done! 

Sincerely, 
Maxim Fetissenko 
79 Hillside Avenue, 
Providence, RI 02906-2915 
fetissenko@hey.com 
617-213-0851 
 


